
 
 
 

Tuesday, 17 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Congratulations once again on your child receiving a place at Wilmslow High School, you should 
have now received a Welcome Postcard and issues of our High Transition publication. We hope 
that you have found these informative and helpful in preparing your child for the move to secondary 
school. If you have not received these, please ensure we have your most up to date email address 
by emailing tyarwood@wilmslowhigh.com with the name of your child and their primary school.  
 
Transition Days 
 
As part of our transition program we will be inviting all Year 6 students joining us in September to 
two transition days during the week commencing Monday 13th June. The Transition days will consist 
of two experiences:  
 
Day one: (on the relevant date below according to your child’s primary school) will be ‘A Day in the 
Life’. On this day your child will attend in their primary school classes and experience a range of 
curriculum lessons/activities. Students should attend this day in their Primary school PE kit. 
 
Day two: Friday 17th June, will be ‘Getting to Know Your Team’. This day will consist of a range of 
pastoral activities led by your son or daughters new form tutor and House teams. Students will 
attend in their September 2022 Tutor Groups. You will receive a letter towards the end of May 
informing you of your child’s Tutor Group and House. Students should attend this day in their 
Primary school PE kit.   
 

Date Schools  

Monday 13th June Wilmslow Academy, St Anne’s Fulshaw, St Benedict’s 

Tuesday 14th June Lacey Green, Handforth Grange 

Wednesday 15th June Ashdene, Alderley Edge, Styal  

Thursday 16th June Gorsey Bank, Lindow, out of zone students 

Friday 17th June  All students  

 
Students should arrive at Wilmslow High School between 8:45- 9:00am through our High Options 
entrance. You will be responsible for yours child’s journey to and from Wilmslow High School. 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch on both days. They should also be equipped with a pen, 
pencil, ruler and coloured pencils in a pencil case. 
 
Induction Evening 
  
We would also like to welcome all parents and carers of new Year 7 students to an Induction Evening 
on Tuesday 28th June. The evening will give you the opportunity to attend a presentation before 
meeting your child’s Head of House, Student Manager and Form Tutor. More details will follow in a 
further letter towards the end of May regarding this evening.  
 
Data  
 
It is very important that we have the correct contact information and data for your child, this includes 
any medical, dietary and emergency contacts. You will shortly receive a couple of emails containing 
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registration details for SIMS parent, this will allow you to register and update all contact details we 
hold for you and your child. It is vital that this is completed and particular attention is paid to the section 
on parental consent where you are required to provide consent for biometrical data use. This is 

required as students use thumbprint scanners for book loans in the LRC (Library) and to 
purchase food at our High Options canteen. 
 
We have very much enjoyed learning about your child through our in depth conversations and visits 
with our feeder primary schools. We look forward to getting to know your child further over the 
Summer term.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Katie Wynne  
Head of Norcliffe House, Student Services 
Primary Transition Lead 
 


